

From the Office of the Vice President Academic

Report: August 2022

Gage Desteur

Vice-President Academic 403-329-2770 su.academic@uleth.ca

The month of August 2022 was all about gearing up for September! Since this will be our first total return to in-person experiences and learning post covid, we want to ensure we put our best foot forward come September.

University of Lethbridge Committees

During the month of August I personally attend The following committee meetings:

• <u>UofL Sexual Violence Policy Review Committee Meeting</u> - August 04 & August 24

Meeting with Students

- During the month of August, I met with 1 student regarding an academic concern with a course.
- I also met with various ULSU Faculty Representatives to discuss the needs of the students in their faculties and some individual student concerns that have been brought to the Students' Union in terms of course and course delivery.

Notable Events/Meetings and Description

- Meeting with Monday.com August 02
- One-on-One Meetings with General Assembly Members Throughout August
 - Maleeka August 4
 - Roberto August 5
 - o Rachele August 8
 - Maleeka August 10
 - o Rachele August 16
 - Michaela August 17
- Fresh Fest Committee Meetings August 04 & 18
- Students' Union Development Summit (SUDS) August 12 to 16
 - Please see the travel report for SUDS.



From the Office of the Vice President Academic

- Meeting with Simon Frasier University Counterparts August 15
 - Meeting to discuss internationalization and pathways programs.
- Meeting with Max about Academic Event Marketing August 22
- Internatinilazation Working Group Meeting August 22

If you have any questions or concerns about this report please feel free to contact me via email at su.academic@uleth.ca.

Kind Regards,

Gage Desteur